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“Student Expectations” 

Keep Safe 

Act Respectfully 

Be Responsible 

 

Special Points of Interest 

2/27—3/1 ~ Afterschool Program Week Three 

3/2 ~ PTA Meeting 6pm 

3/6—3/8 Afterschool Program 

3/9 ~ All Day Ski/skate 

3/16 ~ School Board Meeting 5:30pm 

March 1, 2017 

 

Yearbook Committee 16/17 

~ Yearbook club would like 

8th graders to bring in a 

baby picture to scan or send 

a copy to Mrs. Feddern's 

email, 

hfeddern@tamworth.k12.nh.us. We are in need of 

middle school sport pictures: team soccer picture, 

team basketball pictures, and any other middle school 

sport pictures. Thanks Mrs. Feddern  

Nurse News ~ The annual Safe Kids 500 Event ~ will be held 

at the NH Motor Speedway in Loudon on Wednesday, May 3rd 

from 5:30 - 7:30 PM. This free event is open to all children and 

their families with the requirement that children are accompa-

nied by a parent / guardian and must wear a bike helmet on the 

track. The goal is to promote bike safety and healthy living, and 

there will be opportunities for both bike safety and helmet 

checks through the evening. This unique opportunity is made 

possible by a partnership with Children’s Hospital at Dartmouth 

and Safe Kids NH. For additional information, contact Jim 

Esdon, Program Coordinator for the Injury Prevention Center at 

Dartmouth at (603) 653-8360. 

Jump Rope for Heart ~ This event is for students in 

grades K-8. It allows students to 

raise money for a great cause 

(American Heart Association) 

while being physically active plus 

earn money for PE equipment. 

Last year the students rose over $3,000 and we were 

the #3 school in NH for Division 3 Schools!!! The 

event will take place on March 10th in the after-

noon. Envelopes need to be returned to Mrs. Brooks 

no later than March 8th. There are new Life Saving 

Zoo Crew this year! All of the animals will be given 

out on the day of the event!! I will be looking for two 

parent volunteers to hand out the animals to the stu-

dents on March 10th. We will be having a drawing for 

a 'surprise in a box' for anyone that raises over 

$30. The 'surprise in a box' was provided by the 

American Heart Association. If you have any ques-

tions regarding the event please contact Kerry 

Brooks at 323-7271 ext. 303 or via email at: 

kbrooks@tamworth.k12.nh.us 

Winter Programs Update ~ Just a reminder that this Friday, 

March 3rd is the last Friday afternoon ski/skate/snowshoe pro-

gram. The full day of activities will be held on Thursday March 

9th at various areas. A permission slip is being sent home today 

with all information regarding this day. These forms are due 

back in the office by Monday March 6th. Any questions, call 

Kathi Brown at 323-7271. 
 

Ski Rentals from ESSC ~ If your child has rented equipment 

through ESSC this year, a special form will be sent home with 

them today explaining when & where to return the equipment. It 

MUST be returned to the school by 9am on Friday, March 10th. 

MARCH MANNERS ~ During the month of March, we will be 

focusing on Manners....what they look like, what they sound like, 

what they feel like! We kicked off this value at our monthly 

assembly. A special thank you to Senora Greene and her danc-

ers!!!  More information coming soon on how we will be celebrat-

ing our good manners!  

Value  

of the  

Month 
 

March 

Manners 

mailto:hfeddern@tamworth.k12.nh.us


 

*Information contained in or with this newsletter from other organizations is not necessarily en-
dorsed by the Administration or the staff of K.A. Brett School. You are highly encouraged to in-
vestigate these organizations on your own. 

Community Events 

Mousetrap Cars Maker Challenge Comes to Tamworth ~ Cook Memorial Library will hold a 5-

week afterschool maker program for children in grades 4, 5, and 6 on Tuesday afternoons from 

3:45 to 5:00 p.m., beginning March 7 and running through April 4. Following a curriculum devel-

oped by Claes Thelemarck of Carroll County Cooperative Extension/4-H, young engineers will 

design and build their own mousetrap powered cars. Once their cars are built, they will experi-

ment by making changes and then testing to see how well their design modifications work to 

make the cars roll faster and farther. All participants will have an opportunity to race their 

cars at the 4-H Mousetrap Car Challenge on April 8 at the Meredith Community Center to see 

how it measures up against the cars of other young engineers. 

Indoor Market Schedule 

9am—1pm / Tamworth Town 

House / 27 Cleveland Hill 

Road / March 4th & 18th / 

April 1st 

Tamworth Farmers’ Market 

Needs YOU to shop Half 

Price! ~ The Double Your 

SNAP Dollars Program continues at the Tamworth 

Farmers’ Market. If you have an EBT card you can use it 

to cut your farm fresh grocery bill in half. There are 

over 25 vendors at the market offering many SNAP-

eligible items such as meat, dairy products, bread, vege-

tables, fruit and more! Did you know that nutrition as-

sistance makes up 73% of the USDA’s budget? SNAP 

(Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program) is the 

federal program formerly known as Food Stamps. This 

program is funded with donations from the community 

and grants from Harvard Pilgrim Healthy Food Fund, 

New England Grassroots Environment Fund and Granite 

State Market Match. Come down for a market fresh 

breakfast or lunch featuring produce, baked goods, 

meat and eggs from our vendors!  Live music at the mar-

ket!  Check us out on Facebook !! 

Mountain Top Music ~ SAVE THE DATE for our 7th 

annual 24-Hours-of-Music Perform-a-Thon ~ fund-

raising event! Saturday April 1 - Sunday April 2, noon to 

noon, at a NEW LOCATION: Merrill Farm Inn in North 

Conway, just around the corner from Mt. Top. Each year 

we invite every student, every ensemble and many pro-

fessional musicians in the valley to participate - it is 

truly a community event! Even the littlest students can 

participate. See our 24 Hours web page at http://

www.mountaintopmusic.org/24hours/. Students, watch 

for your pledge packet in the mail. Start spreading the 

word, and if you’re able to provide some volunteer help, 

please let us know. Thanks, Kate Vachon and all of us at 

Mt. Top office@mountaintop.org 

News from Kennett High School: 

We will host the incoming 8th grade transition night this 

year on March 23rd from 6 PM to 8:PM in the Lloynd au-

ditorium.  More information to follow….. 

FRYEBURG ACADEMY THEATRE PRESENTS ~ 

WHITE ROOM OF MY REMEMBERING on MARCH 4, 

2017 at 7:00 PM Fryeburg Academy Theatre presents 

their 2017 One Act Festival play, “White Room of My 

Remembering”. This drama by Jean Lenox Toddie is the 

story of two women, Margaret and Jessie, who have 

come to Jessie's childhood home to put it up for sale. 

While Margaret goes to find a real estate agent, Jessie 

has conversations with herself as a girl and with her 

deceased father and her mother. The cast and crew will 

be competing in the One Act Regional Festival at Ox-

ford Hills High School on March 10th and 11th. Free 

Admission (donations will be gratefully accepted) 
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